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For unto us a Child is born



Dear Friends, 

As we celebrate the birthday of our Lord Jesus Christ, may the thought of His 
unending love bring joy to us all. 

In my last letter, I had “A Tribute to Titus Fiak.” Titus is enjoying the delights of 
heaven now. I wish I could have seen his face when he saw what God had 
prepared for him.   

I am convinced that many of those people who served God faithfully in the jungles 
of West Papua, unknown by the world - but known by God - will receive (or have 
already received) a wonderful welcome by the Saviour and great rewards. 

News from the field is scarce, but things seem to be progressing well. New 
members to the Church Counsel and new District Counsel were elected.   

Several young men from the villages of Senggo and Tamnim desire to go to a Bible 
School on the island of Java. Pray that God will call others who will have the desire 
to commit to serving the Lord and that funds for their schooling will be provided. 

As we enter the New Year, it is my desire that God will be pleased and honored in 
ALL things. 

Please pray for physical strength, safety in travels, and, most of all, for the Spirit’s 
guidance. 

May knowing Jesus bring each of you joy as you celebrate His birth, and blessings 
as you enter the New Year. 

Serving the King,

But we have this treasure in earthen vessels, that the excellency of the power may be of 
God, and not of us.  2 Corinthians 4:7

“For unto us a Child is born, ……

and His name sha! be ca!ed  

Wonderful Counse!or,  

The Mighty God,  

The Everlasting Father,  

Prince of Peace.”  

Isaiah 9:6
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